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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
BUENOS AIRES, 28rd February, 1932,

ROD.18.3 c&ﬂ

The Secretary,
LONDON,
Dear Sir,
~ We beg to enclose herewith a letter received
today from Messrs Italia America Soc. XK Arg, de Empresas
- Maritimes respecting their tugs "TIGRE", "Awgaao’ & " PALERMO"
We are, Dear 3ir,




